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With the end of my home stay, I experienced a warm family weekend. On the first  
night, the family went to the supermarket to buy ingredients, and we worked together  
to process the ingredients and cook a delicious hot pot when we got home.  
On Saturday, we went to Hamana lake and Ryuga Cave, we saw a cute bat feeding  
show. Different from what we imagined, the bats here are very safe even if they come  
into direct contact. We also saw the formation of nature over 250 million years, which  
was very impressive and stunning. I also made sushi and takoyaki together on  
Saturday night, and experienced the bathtub in a Japanese home for the first time. It  
was exactly the same as what I saw in the animation. If I have my own house in the  
future, I would also like to have this kind of bathtub and automatic bathtub drainage  
system. After taking a shower, we played the quiz game and the game of life  
together. Although I don’t know much about Japanese puzzles, for example, what is  
the inside of onigiri? The answer is ‘gu’, but it is also very interesting. The game of life  
is like a game of Monopoly, but there are differences. In life game, it’s like having a  
career first, then getting married and having children, and then buying a house. It’s  
very interesting. Time passed by unconsciously while playing, and I had a good dream  
at night. On Sunday we went to the nukumori forest, which is a very dreamy and  
Ghibli-style attraction. Then we ended this perfect weekend. I were a little nervous  
and worried about not getting along well with the home stay family at the beginning,  
but after meeting with Haga-san, I noticed that this family is very gentle and takes a  
lot of care of me. I am very happy to get to know this family. This is a very  
unforgettable experience. And I wish Haga san and his family all the best. 
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